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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: Dan & Giselle Piburn [luminous@cybermesa.com]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 2:13 PM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: waste permit

Dear John Kieling, 

 
LANL submitted a request to you, (I believe) at the Environment Department as a Class 2 
modification of the hazardous waste permit, which provides for a 60-day public comment period, but 
no public hearing.  
This is a major permit modification and meets the Class 3 standards, which provides for more public 
participation, including the opportunity to request a public hearing.  
PLease decline their request as a Class 2. 
 
Thank you for listing to regular NM citizens. 
Sincerely, 
Giselle Piburn 


